On behalf of Adam B. Jaffe, Bronwyn H. Hall, Osmat Azzam Jefferson, Samuel J. Klein, Matt Marx, and Bhaven N. Sampat, organizers, I am pleased to invite you to the NBER’s Innovation Information Initiative First Technical Working Group meeting on December 6 and 7, 2019, at the Royal Sonesta Hotel, 40 Edwin Land Boulevard, Cambridge, Massachusetts. The conference is supported by the Alfred P. Sloan Foundation. 

The preliminary program can be found at 
http://papers.nber.org/sched/IIIf19 

We had many interesting submissions for this first meeting, and were forced to choose just a few that we thought organized into some coherent themes. Other themes and hence other submissions will be included in future meetings.

We hope you will be able to attend. 

Please reply by November 7 through our web reply form at 
<<replyurl>> 


Hotel Reservations and Travel 

The NBER will reimburse advance purchase discounted coach fares for people on the program. We strongly suggest that you book your reservations through the NBER’s official travel agency, American Express Travel, 646-817-9846. Your airfare will be billed directly to the NBER. Ticketing information and NBER travel guidelines can be found at http://conference.nber.org/confer/. 
Please note that we are only able to pay for advance purchase coach fares. 

Hotel reservations will be made for out-of-town participants, as requested, at the Royal Sonesta Hotel, 40 Edwin Land Boulevard, Cambridge, MA. The NBER will pay for the night of December 6 (and the night of December 5 for those who cannot get to the meeting without that night). After the meeting, please fill out a travel reimbursement form and return it to the NBER Conference Department. The form is available at http://conference.nber.org/confer/ Please note that reimbursement requests must be received within 90 days of the meeting. 

Questions 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at (617) 588-0380 or cbeck@nber.org. We look forward to seeing you in Cambridge.
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We hope you will be able to attend. 

Please reply by November 7 through our web reply form at 
<<replyurl>> 


Hotel Reservations 

Although the meeting cannot pay for your travel, hotel reservations will be made for out-of-town participants, as requested, at the Royal Sonesta Hotel, 40 Edwin Land Boulevard, Cambridge, MA. The conference rate is $169.00 plus tax.

Questions 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at (617) 588-0380 or cbeck@nber.org. We look forward to seeing you in Cambridge.

